
May 2018 Minutes 

Corpus Christi Parents’ Group 

Monday, May 14, 2018 

 

7:06 pm Call to Order  

Not Present: Michelle Shalauta 

 

● Call to Order – Anne Swinney 

 

● Welcome/Opening Prayer – Annie Dizon (for Michelle Shalauta) 

 

● Secretary’s Report - Laura Slakey 

○ Moved/Approved April 2018 meeting minutes 

 

● School Board Report – Katie gave update 

○ Capital - Summer Improvements 

○ Voted on budget (up 7.5%) 

○ Tuition (up 3.5%) kept low only because of fundraising 

○ Developing Survey (sent every five years) 

■ Leadership questions (engagement) 

■ CCPG questions should be sent to Board 

○ Thursday night they will decide what they have accomplished and what they will 

need to focus on next year. 

 

● Moderator Update - Katie Murphy 

○ All teachers are returning next year. Still confirming staff. 

○ Retaining wall (second accident) 

■ Met with city/sent letter re: installing ballards.  

■ Police chief supportive about ballards.  

■ City is willing to do some of the bollards and we would add more.  

■ Goal is to install bollards along exterior of sidewalk to also keep sidewalk 

safe. 

■ New permit not needed. Fixing is not an issue. Will happen over summer. 

 

● Vice President - Sheila Johnson  

○ Families have logged 9,650 hours to date 

○ Thursday, May 24th - 8th grade family party (families with last child graduating). 

Gibson Center, 7pm.  CCPG will volunteer and bring drinks. 

 

● Secretary - Laura Slakey 

○ No updates 

 

● Treasurer - Linda Taylor-Cochrane 

○ Total Liabilities & Equity $122,523.81 



○ Working on chart of accounts/reconciling CCPG funds 

○ Pops due to Men’s Club 

 

● Room Parent Coordinator - Asiann Velasco 

○ Teacher’s luncheon went well 

 

● TIP Chair - Jen Rivas 

○ Teacher end-of-year event May 30th 

■ You’re the Most… (9 teachers)  artwork, necklace, tote, cookies 

■ Enrichment, Aides, Staff will get cookies and tote 

■ Bagels and coffee in lounge in morning 

■ Assembly with “the most” read by students at 8:30 a.m. 

 

● Fundraising - Jen Colgan 

○ Final gift card order going out this week in Wed folder/newsline 

○ DIne-out organizer would not do spring - suggests next year to find a new Dine-

out group to work with. 

○ Silent Auction meetings with Chairs to prepare for next year (2 meeting to date) 

 

● Mentor/Communications - Kati Warner 

○ May 23rd new kindergarten families - discussed how we could incorporate 

mentors or current K families at this event. 

 

● Parliamentarian - Anne Swinney  

○ Proposed Board summary (new business) 

○ New members will be invited to June meeting. 

 

● New Business 

○ Voted President - Laura Slakey 

○ Girls basketball finals Assumption @ Moreau Saturday 11:30 a.m. 

○ Katie - Thank you to CCPG members. 

 

● Adjournment:  8:05 pm  

 

Next Meeting: Monday, June, 2018  – Snack/prayer: Annie Dizon 

 


